
News 

 

Mr Walker’s class have started their Cornwall Topic this week.   They 

have enjoyed a visit from Mermaid Morveren from the book 

‘Mermaid of Zennor’.  The class enjoyed learning about tin mines 

and then sculpting their own out of clay.  



We appreciate that parking when dropping off and picking up your 

child can  be difficult at times.  Please be aware that the physiother-

apy centre across the road is private land and not for school parking.  

We have received complaints from some residents around the 

Brookside area where driveways and turning bays have been 

blocked.  Please do be considerate when parking. 

Please do not park on the pavements. 

Our car park is for staff and blue badge holders only and this applies 

at ANY time of the day.  The safety of children and parents/carers 

within the car park is paramount. 

 

We encourage children to walk, cycle and scooter where possible. 

Each child who participates in walking, cycling or scootering and 

wears a helmet to and from school will earn merit points.  

 

Bikes and scooters can be stored securely in our stand outside of 

year 4 classroom, helmets can be taken into the classroom. 

 

 

 

 



Important Dates for your diary   

 

  

7th November— Flu Vaccinations (Year R—Y4) 

8th November—New Parents (2018) Tour 3.45pm  

17th November—Children in Need Non School Uniform 

18th November—Torchlight Carnival 

28th November—KS1 Nativity Photo  

28th November—Sibling Photo 8.15am 

1st December—KS1 Nativity 1.30pm (Details to follow) 

4th December—KS1 Nativity 9.15am (Details to follow) 

 

Please check our website www.sandyhill.org.uk for all our 

diary events which can be found on our calendar. 

The calendar can be found using the eSchools application. 

For your convenience you can now view all letters that have 

been sent home on our website under the tab ‘letters 

home’. 

Follow us— 

 twitter @sandyacademy and ‘like’ our facebook page 

& Instagram sandyhillacademy 



Printed copies 

are available 

at the office 



If you have a child in Reception or Year 1 and would like to attend the 

course please contact the office. 



 

 

 

Sandy Hill Academy car 

park is ONLY for use by 

staff and blue badge hold-

ers. 

This is for the safety of the 

children. 

 
 

We welcome parents/carers 

who are able to help with read-

ing in the classrooms. 

Please speak to the office if you 

have time to help. 



 

 

 Well done to the following children who have   

 received their reading certificates this week — 

     Rocket Reader Certificate 

      Jack Elphick 

          Star Reader Certificate                    

 Alex Wood   Kyla Green  Isabel Maunder  Kyron Newcombe  Isabella Wright 

 Olivia O’Hara Boa  

   Cosmic  Reader Certificate 

 William Battersby  Thomas Moore   Joseph Elliott 

Well Done to the following children who have received 

their merit awards this week 

       

      Platinum 

     Teagan Richards 

     Bronze Merit   

 Evie Grey Smith 

     



Week beginning 

Monday 6th November 

School Dinners are 

£2.20 a day. Please 

make sure payment is 

brought in daily in a 

named envelope. 

If you would like to pay 

weekly please bring in 

the money in a named 

envelope stating how 

many days payment is 

included. 

Thank you 
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